
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
An Ofsted Graded Good School   

 
London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel: 01280 812206 

 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org   

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes 

 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be 
unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

17th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
 
 

FOBS - Second-hand uniform and selling site 
 
The FOBS Team are working hard to fundraise for The Buckingham School’s BIG THEATRE PROJECT 
2024. 
 
We are raising much needed funds to update the Main Hall into a multifunctional studio space to host 
drama productions, lectures, student events and provide an area for students to relax in.  
 
We have agreed with the School that we can sell unnamed and uncollected lost property and clothing 
donations via our Facebook selling page; please see the link below. All money raised by the FOBS will go 
to fund school projects. 
 
We would also be very grateful to receive any items of School Uniform that are in good, clean condition that 
you would like to donate for us to sell.  Donations can be left at Reception and we will collect from there.   
As a reminder, the School’s Reception Office is open as follows: Monday – Thursday, 07:45 – 16:15,     
Friday 07:45 – 15:45, term time only. 
 
Our Facebook selling page can also be used by the School community to sell uniforms, unwanted 
textbooks, accessories, sports footwear etc. Please feel free to share with friends and family to reach as 
wide an audience as possible:  FOBS Second-hand selling site 
 
Calling all Year 12 and Year 13 students!  You are most welcome to use our Facebook selling page to sell 
your prom dresses, suits and accessories and you get to keep all of your own selling costs.  
 
Reminder to sign up for our 200 Club lottery here: Membership Form  
Sign up to our FOBS Facebook Page here: FOBS Facebook group 
 
If you have any questions, or would like to find out how you could help further, please email the FOBS 
Team at fobs@buckinghamschool.com.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Friends of Buckingham School (FOBS) 
fobs@buckinghamschool.org  
Lottery Licence Reference LC202402-131968 
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